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From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: November 30, 2016 4:17 PM
To: Renée C. Senko
Subject: THE BUZZ

The BUZZ for November 29 
  
Thank you to all who came out to play bingo with the residents at Vegreville Manor.  The residents, and 
ourselves, had a great time.  Seemed like a conspiracy thing when the first 5 winners were Rotarians.  
  
Ashely Bodnarchuk had a baby boy.  Mommy and baby are doing fine.  We will be sending a "diaper cake" to 
them as a congratulations. 
  
NEXT MEETING (December 6) McKinley Mackowecki will be our guest speaker.  She will be talking about 
her experience in Ottawa that we were able to send her to. 
  
REMINDERS 
  
Dec 20 - Christmas Lunch Meeting 
April 6-8 - District Conference in Westlock 
June 10-14 - International Conference in Atlanta, Georgia 
June 16-17 - Fort MacMurray Casino 
June 22 - Lobsterfest 
  
Till next meeting 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2016 - 2017 
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